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I am very much in support of SB 149. 

SB 149 is a bill designed to improve access to essential support services for newly 

arrived immigrants and refugees in Oregon.This is so needed. 

 

This will help make it possible for immigrants to quickly connect to the help they 

need, which includes emergency housing, school enrollment, and healthcare,This will 

help them begin building stable, productive lives in their new communities. This will 

be helpful for all of us. So needed and so in support of SB 149. Thank you, thank 

you! 


